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This bill is very important to me and my family. Getting outdoors as well as getting my 

kids outdoors is a top priority. In this day and age, kids are getting too much screen 

time. I try to get them outside as much as possible and hunting, fishing and picking 

mushrooms is a big part of that. My son will never forget the time we had a 

successful hunt a few years ago. Neither will I. It is such a great bonding experience 

and tradition. The sustainable, healthy food source that comes along with the life 

lessons of our adventures is a bonus. I support this bill in hopes that my kids can 

carry on the tradition and love for the outdoors to their future children!  


